Elementary School Board Report
June 20, 2022

We had a wonderful end to the 2021/22 school year. Students celebrated their positive
behaviors with their 4th quarter TRIBE parties, which included trips to the park and
bowling. It was a year full of new learning for me and | enjoyed getting to know all the
students and staff throughout the year. I'm looking forward to beginning year 2 at New
Hampton Elementary.

Summer School began today at the elementary school. It will run from June 20-July 1
and July 11-July 22. Literacy is the main focus of summer school and teachers are using
Really Great Reading’s Science of Reading Summer School program, which correlates
with the RGR interventions students received throughout the year. They will also be
working on writing and math skills.

Preparations for next school year are underway:

Handbooks have been revised for the 2022-23 school year

School Supply lists have been updated

Professional Development schedule is drafted

Class list have been approved

Orders have been approved and are ready for ordering in July.
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